Hi, I have been out of work since March 29th of this year because of the governors quarantine. I applied for the PAU program almost as soon as it was initiated. I have not received any payment or information regarding my claim. The online system say week claimed not processed yet for 16 weeks of unemployment weeks claimed. I am about to lose everything I have worked so hard for if I do not receive some type of compensation soon. Please help I have sent numerous emails and called every number the employment department has to just get no reply or a busy signal. I do not know what else to do. I am a grown man who works hard begging for help. Thank you Christopher Green 503-891-6286